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IOC forced to put respect for human rights in Host City contracts
Regulation to be in effect for Olympic Games in Paris or Los Angeles
New rule may put pressure on FIFA World CUP to adopt the rule
_________________________________________________________


This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on Monday, March 20, 2017. I'm Marc Belanger.
Under pressure by labour unions, NGOs, athletes organizations and other civil society groups the International Olympic Committee – the IOC - has agreed to incorporate respect for international human rights in the contract signed by host cities of the Olympic Games. The requirement will come into force for the 2024 Olympics to be hosted by either Paris or Los Angeles. I talked to Brendan Schwab about the new IOC rule concerning human rights. Mr Schwab is the head of UNI World Athletes. UNI is the  global union for skills and services such as banking and retail trade. It represents some 20 million workers in 900 unions around the world. I asked Mr Schwab why it was felt necessary to force the IOC to put respect for human rights in the contract signed by the Olympic host cities. 

(audio)

What will be the effect of this contractual stipulation that Olympic host cities respect international human rights? 

(audio)

Tell us about the coalition of groups which lobbied for the inclusion of respect for human rights in the Olympic host city contracts?

(audio)

What has UNI been doing to win greater support for human rights at events such as the Olympic Games and the FIFA World Cup of Football.
END

And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

